
Dear Secretary  
 
Please find the following clarification. 
 
Woodside, represented by Mr Niall Myles appeared before the Inquiry 13 June 2018 at Fremantle.   
Regarding the response to Inquiry questions of Mr Myles in relation to unscheduled inspections 
(transcript page 7)  

o Woodside clarifies that NOPSEMA made an out-of-cycle inspection in early October 
2017, following a complaint which NOPSEMA had received.   

o The inspection was undertaken by NOPSEMA at Woodside’s office headquarters, and 
related to two of Woodside’s offshore facilities. 

o The inspection duration was two days and it took Woodside approximately one to two 
weeks to prepare the information requested for the inspection. 
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